
September 14, 2018 

Wednesday, September 19th is Yom Kippur and school is closed due to the holiday.   

Mark your calendars for Open House on Monday evening!  See the attached letter for 

more information.   

Thank you to Jacek and his team of helpers for putting on such a successful Ice Cream 

Social!  It was well attended and the kids had a blast!   

The SWPS adopted an updated Attendance Policy for this school year.  Please be sure you 

read the updated Parent/Student Handbook located on the SWPS website.  The biggest 

change is that parents need to provide the school a handwritten, signed note for every 

absence.   You can send an email or call the office sharing that your child is absent, but 

within ten days we ask that you send in a handwritten, signed note.  Please contact the 

office if you have questions.  
 

Each year we identify an area to improve upon in regards to our communication with 

families.  This year we are really focusing on updating parents about student progress 

prior to parents receiving the progress reports.  Each grade level will address this in a 

variety of ways.  At Open House you will likely hear more about how your child’s teacher 

plans to share updates throughout the year.    

If your child requires medication at school, a parent should bring the medication in 

asap.  Please do not send the medication in with your son or daughter.   

Have a wonderful weekend!   

Upcoming Dates... 
 

Open House-Monday, September 17th  6:30-8 

No School-Wednesday, September 19th  

Picture Day-Friday, September 21st 

 

Fondly, Michelle 

 


